
    

Councilwoman Tracey A. Edwards 

& 

The Town of Huntington Youth Bureau 

in partnership with the 

Suffolk County Police Department 

Presents  

A Free Evening at the Cinema Arts Centre 
 

“ An American Epidemic on Long Island”  

A Michael DeLeon film  

Thursday, May 7, 2015 

7:00pm—9:00pm  

 
 Narcan Training and kits  

 Panel discussion  

 Prevention and Treatment resources available on site   
 

Event is FREE of charge—Reserved Seating is available  
 

SCPD  “The Ugly Truth”  program series includes Operation Medicine Cabinet—SCPD will 

collect and safely dispose of unwanted, unused, or expired prescription drugs   

 

To RSVP and for more information please contact Michele Martines                  

on 631-351-3317 or The Cinema Arts Centre 631-423-7611 

       
    Event Sponsored in Memory of Jake 


